Jorge Van Den Brande

From:

Sent: Tuesday, 10 July 2018 1:47 PM

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: Re: Mount Pleasant Coal Mine Extension of Mine Life (DA 92/97 MOD 3) — D512/18

Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street
Sydney, NSW, 2000
Monday, 9 July 2018

Re: Mount Pleasant Coal Mine Extension of Mine Life (DA 92/97 MOD 3) - D512/18
To whom it may concern,
| am writing to express my support for the Mount Pleasant Extension of Mine Life MOD 3 proposal.
| own and operate a small café in the Muswellbrook town centre, which | opened in September 2016. In the last six to
twelve months, | have noticed increased activity in the CBD with workers from Mount Pleasant and their families
frequenting my cafe on a daily basis. This is a trend other small business owners in the shopping centre in which my
café is located have also commented on.
In the time since MACH Energy established its Muswellbrook operations, | have had the opportunity to develop a great
working relationship with the team, providing catering services for all of their business meetings. This has had a

positive flow-on effect to my own business and the staff | employ.

In conclusion, | very much support Modification 3 and the potential it will bring to boost small business in the
Muswellbrook community.

Yours sincerely,





